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Raccortubi and Butting

Strengthening partnership for
distribution in Southeast Asia

Raccortubi has announced its
partnership with Butting for
the distribution of longitudi-

nally welded Butting pipes in South-
east Asia. In particular, Raccortubi
Singapore has been appointed as
sole distributor of Butting pipes in

addition, it will also stock fittings -
i.e. elbows, tees, reducers, in the
same grades and dimensions, ma-
nufactured at the group’s production
plants Tecninox and Petrol Raccord.
By expanding its stock availability
to include welded pipes from But-

requirements for welded pipes in the
region through a reinforced local
presence.
Luca Pentericci, president of Rac-
cortubi, said: “Our presence in vari-
ous markets supported by our own
internal production is further enhan-
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the area. Hence, Raccortubi stock
in Singapore will initially feature du-
plex pipes - 10S and 40S wall thick-
ness, sizing from 219.1 to 508, to
be exclusively available to custo-
mers from the Association of South-
east Asian Nations (ASEAN). In

ting, Raccortubi will be able to broad-
en its offer in the Southeast Asian
market for the supply of complete
packages of fittings, flanges and
pipes, both seamless and welded.
Customers in the area will be able
to obtain high-quality pipes, produ-
ced and accepted in accordance
with ASTM A928 class 1, with short
delivery times, in line with the two
companies’ common goal of improv-
ing efficiency in fulfilling short-term

ced by this partnership in a challeng-
ing and demanding market such as
Singapore and the other ASEAN
countries. We are proud to be as-
sociated with Butting, one of the
most renowned welded pipe manu-
facturers in the world and a long-
standing supplier of Raccortubi for
many years.”
Norbert Heinzle, managing director
of Butting, explained: "True to our
self-conception, we are designing a

Manufacturing
at Petrol Raccord
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powerful network with cooperation
partners worldwide. Here our goal is
always to be present locally with our
products for our customers in the
global markets.”

Petrol Raccord, one of the two pro-
duction units of the group, holds
ASME Quality System Certificate
(QSC-607) for nuclear applications,
allowing for the manufacture and

The supply of piping material from
such a globally renowned partner
coupled with the deep knowledge of
the local market of the team at Rac-
cortubi Singapore is the perfect syn-
ergy to meet the needs of the South-
east Asian customers with efficient,
tailored solutions.

Established by Raccortubi Group in
2013 to act locally and as a hub for
the surrounding markets, Raccortu-
bi Singapore represents a firm refer-
ence point for the group in South-
east Asia. It boasts a large ware-
house where it stocks a wide range
of piping materials in stainless steel
and special alloys for immediate
delivery to customers in the region.

Raccortubi Norsk
to participate at the
Nuclear Solutions Exhibition

Among the number of quality certifi-
cations and approvals Raccortubi
Group can boast, oil and gas is not
the only field of application. In fact,

supply of material for Class 1 nu-
clear piping systems according to
NCA 3800.

Thanks to the possibilities of both
cold and hot forming butt weld fit-
tings, Raccortubi is able to offer cus-
tomised products according to any
specific customer need.

Raccortubi Norsk, the group subsi-
diary based in Aberdeen, Scotland,
will be part of the UK’s leading sup-
pliers to the nuclear sector and will
show all Raccortubi manufacturing
and supply solutions for the industry
at the Nuclear Solutions Exhibition
in Warrington on April 26, 2018.

Raccortubi Group has been manu-
facturing, stocking and supplying
piping materials for critical applica-
tions, such as chemical and petro-
chemical plants, power plants,
shipyards, fertilizer plants and off-
shore platforms through its global
distribution network since 1949. It
provides pipes, tubes, butt weld

fittings and flanges in austenitic
stainless steel, duplex, super
duplex, 6Mo, nickel alloys and tita-
nium from stocks at distribution
points in Italy, Brazil, Dubai, Sin-

gapore and the United Kingdom,
being constantly replenished by the
in-house manufacturing of butt weld
fittings at the two production mills
Tecninox and Petrol Raccord.

Raccortubi Norsk is an experienced
stockholder of specialist piping ma-
terials for the oil and gas industry.
Formerly known as Norsk Alloys,
Raccortubi Norsk was acquired by
Raccortubi Group in 2015 to extend
its distribution network to the Uni-
ted Kingdom. With additional stock
material and on-demand manufac-
turing at its disposal from group
headquarters and integrated mills,
Raccortubi Norsk is fulfilling custo-
mer orders quickly and cost-effec-
tively.

Norbert Heinzle,
managing director of Butting
and Luca Pentericci,
president of Raccortubi


